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FHA ARENA PROCEDURAL UPDATE 

 
THE FHA SEEK YOUR COOPERATION WITH THE FOLLOWING CITY OF HAMILTON FACILITY UPDATE. 

 

THE CITY OF HAMILTON ADVISE THE FOLLOWING AREAS FOR IMPROVEMENT FOR ALL ICE USER 

GROUPS AND PARTICIPANTS FOLLOWING THE FIRST FEW WEEKS OF HOCKEY OPERATIONS: 

 

ENTRY GUIDELINES INAPPROPRIATE BEHAVIOUR OR PRACTICES 

What is not acceptable: 

• Disregarding directions of staff 

• Falsely signing in as a parent/guardian 

• Spectators sitting in closed sections 

 

DRESSING ROOMS  

Dressing rooms are open. Masks must be worn at all times and please try to maintain social distancing. 

 

ARENA CAPCITY LIMITS 

The City of Hamilton will have capacity limits set for each of the arena’s in the city. Although the City of 

Hamilton is not limiting the number of spectators per family please be aware that once capacity limits 

for the arena are reached you could be denied entry. Please be mindful of all of our hockey families 

when bring spectators to the arena. 

 

OUT OF TOWN GUESTS 

Please ensure that out of town visitors and leagues are aware of our operational protocols during this 

time. Masks must be worn at all times. Due to City of Hamilton facility capacity limitations on the 

persons attending, once capacity limits for the arena are reached you could be denied entry.  

 

FAILURE TO COMPLY MAY RESULT WITH THE CITY OF HAMILTON NOT ALLOWING ADMISSION AND 

PARTICIPATION AND COULD JEOPRDIZE THE FHA’S ICE PROGRAMMING PACKAGE. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this unprecedented time, 

 

FHA Board of Directors 

Flamborough Hockey Association 


